
21st May 2018 

 

Dear Parents  

 

The Newry, Mourne & Down annual Cross Country Running Competition will take place 

tomorrow in Kilbroney Park. Races begin at 11am. Races begin with P4 children and finish 

with P7 children. 

The bus will leave school at 9:20 approx. to arrive in Kilbroney at 10am. We will be returning 

to school at approx. 12:30pm. 

Dinners will be available as usual when the children return to school. 

Children should bring with them: 

 A snack and a drink  

 Water 

 A jacket (although the forecast is good, please ensure your child has a coat as it can 

be quite cold for the children while they are waiting for their race.) 

 Please put sun cream on your child as they will be outside for an extended period of 

time 

Children should wear their PE uniform (navy bottoms and the school top). 

Thanks to Mr. O’Shea for providing training for this fantastic event. Good luck to all our 

runners! 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Campbell 

 

 


